
 MCKNIGHT VILLAGE CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
 Summer 2022 Newsle�er 

 Small Jobs Night at the Rec:  Tuesday July 26th 6:00  p.m. -8:00 pm 

 Volunteers needed to help with a few small jobs.  Even if you can only stay for a 
 bit, please come and lend a hand.  Supplies needed are weeding tools, a few 
 battery operated hand sanders and sanding paper.  See you there! 

 McKnight Village Festival:  Saturday August 27th <  Save the Date!! 

 This years’ theme is “BEACH PARTY”!!  We want to make sure this year’s event 
 is just as awesome as last year!   We are in need of helpers/volunteers, please 
 email Alex Centrella at  ajcentrella@gmail.com  .  Our  first festival meeting will be 
 on Wednesday August 3rd at 6:30 p.m. at the Rec. 

 MVCA Golf Outing:  Saturday September 17th - 2:00 p.m.  shotgun start 

 Event is being held at Pheasant Ridge again this year!  Looking for 6 volunteers 
 to help during the day of this event.  Please contact Justin Pichora at 
 jpichora24@gmail.com  or call 412-855-1635.  See the attached sign up sheet. 

 Garden Club for Kids:  Sunday August 7th at 10:30 am 

 We are planning a field trip or two to visit some amazing gardens in our 
 neighborhood.  So that we can plan accordingly, please email Brandy Shelley at 
 joshbrandyshelley@gmail.com 

 Food Trucks at the Rec: 
 To see the upcoming Food Truck schedule check out  the  Mcknightvillage.org 
 Calendar  or  McKnight Village Community | Facebook  .  We are looking for a 
 volunteer to take over scheduling for next year’s food trucks.  Please contact 
 Denise Grandstaff at  thefourgrand@gmail.com  if you  are interested. 
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 Great News! 

 All of the outlets have 
 been repaired at the 
 Rec pavilion.  Thank 

 you to those who 
 voted, allowing us the 
 opportunity to have 
 this work completed! 

 PLEASE PLEASE PLEASE 

 Do not use the dumpster at the Rec 
 to dispose of personal garbage! The 

 dumpster is for the use of those 
 who are renting the Rec.  Our 

 dumpster provider only picks up 
 every two weeks and will charge us 

 $100 for an extra pick-up.  It is 
 important that we keep the 

 dumpster available for renters. 
 Thank you for your cooperation! 

 T  hank you to the neighbor who took care of the downed  tree at the Rec! 
 Your e�orts are appreciated. 

 It takes a village! 


